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As a tax payer in Oregon, I am so tired of the enormous waste of money & time 

better spent on issues that need solving. The firearms issue is already taken care of 

with the 2nd amendment. There is no need to waste time studying the ways the State 

government can charge fees or try & remove our right to carry any firearm in any 

condition with any accessories.  

It is commonsense to understand the FACT that has been proven in States, that 

when you restrict gun ownership it is both unconstitutional but also leads to higher 

crime rates. The State of Oregon government who are suppose to represent the 

people of Oregon, are way out of their lane & they need to cease this foolish attempt 

to regulate that which is a Right per the Constitution. Not including Fiscal Statements; 

not including all the details; leaving huge gaps in interpretation in how these Bills are 

managed & not having any support to run these many programs that are quickly 

being shoved through are simply unnecessary & a waste of tax payer dollars.  


